
 

 

 

May 4, 2021 

 

Mayor and Members of Council,  

  

Representatives of the Carleton Place Public Library Board and the Mississippi Mills 
Public Library Board met on April 29, 2021 to discuss the future of library service. The 
agenda included a discussion on the 2021 invoice for library service and the future 
reimbursement plan for south Ramsay residents using the Carleton Place Public 
Library. 

The Mississippi Mills Public Library Board presented the following recommendation: 

 THAT Mississippi Mills Council pays the Library portion of the Recreation Cost 

 Sharing Agreement payment from January 1, 2021 to September 30, 2021; the 

 reimbursement payment plan to south Ramsay residents to come into effect on 

 October 1, 2021. 

The Carleton Place Public Library Board requests the following recommendation be 

considered: 

 THAT Mississippi Mills Council pays the Library portion of the Recreation Cost 

 Sharing Agreement payment from January 1, 2021 to December 31, 2021. 

In this scenario, the reimbursement payment plan to south Ramsay residents comes 

into effect January 1, 2022. 

The MMPL Board requests that MM Council choose between one of these two 

recommendations. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Cathy Peacock, Mississippi Mills Public Library Board Chair 

 


